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Thursday 29 November 2018 
 
To all Parents/Carers of Primary Pupils 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Primary Phase Nativity – Wednesday 19th December at 1.30pm 
The primary phase have been busy practising their Christmas production are delighted to invite you 
to watch our Nativity which will take place on Wednesday 19th December at 1.30pm in the school 
hall. 
 
Our Nativity this year is called ‘Prickly Hay’ - a Nativity Hoedown. It tells the story of Sam, the 
young stable boy and his ever-faithful friend, Shrew. Sam keeps the stable clean and the hay fresh 
for all the animals but no one seems to notice his hard work and it is making him feel very 
insignificant.  However, as the crowds gather in Bethlehem for the census and the inns fill up, some 
very special visitors are shown to Sam’s stable and gradually, as the miraculous events of the night 
unfold, Sam starts to realise his worth…with a little help from Shrew! 
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the attached form and return to Mrs Edwards on 
Reception by Friday 7th December. Initially we will limit tickets to 2 per family. Once we know 
numbers, we will then offer further tickets for Grandparents, etc., if there are spaces left. 
 
Whilst we have disabled car parking spaces for those that require it, please may we ask all other 
parents to park off site as our spaces are limited. Please ensure you advise transport of any 
changes in arrangements if you plan on taking your child home at the end of the school day.  
 
The children have been hard at work practising their songs and words and we look forward to 
seeing you there for a wonderful afternoon of Christmas fun.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Ives 
Head of School and Primary Phase Leader  
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Primary Phase Nativity – Wednesday 19th December 2018 at 1.30pm 
 
‘Prickly Hay’ - a Nativity Hoedown 
 
 
Please return this slip to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Friday 7th December 2018 
 
 
 
 

 I/we would like to attend the Primary Nativity and would like 1 / 2 tickets (please circle number 

required) 

 
If additional tickets become available I would like………… more  
 

 

 I/we will not be attending the Primary Nativity. 

 
 
 

Pupil Name……………………………………………………………………………………………….   

 

Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………….………..   Date ………………………… 

 
 
 
 
 


